
Teversal, Stanton Hill 
& Skegby 

Neighbourhood Plan

You will shortly be asked in a referendum if Ashfield 
District Council should use the Neighbourhood Plan when 

making planning decisions that affect our area. 
This is not Ashfield District Council’s Local Plan! 

The Neighbourhood Plan has been prepared by residents. 
In surveys we asked what you wanted to go into the 

Neighbourhood Plan and we’ve listened. 
Once in place the Plan will give residents a voice that will: 

• regulate new development, 
• make sure there’s sufficient health services and 
schools to meet demand, 
• preserve our historic buildings, 
• protect the countryside and open spaces, 
• kick-start regeneration, 
• demand improvements in roads and public transport, 

in other words preserve and improve the character of our area, 
over the next 25 years. 

It affects YOU and the future of our area.

REFERENDUM



The Plan can be read by visiting the Forum website 
 www.tssneighbourhoodplan.org 

Copies are also available at Skegby and Stanton Hill Library.

At stake are: 
• housing, 
• important buildings, 
• employment, 
• countryside, 
• schools, 
• health services, 
• roads, traffic and public transport. 

This is your chance to make a difference for you, your 
children and grandchildren 

We recommend you vote and vote YES to the Plan.
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